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Notice for the Department of English, Students of SEM II, IV & 

VI 

 

Dear Students. Coming to the end of the Semester, I thank each one of you for 

your patience and cooperation with the Faculties to continue with their online 

teaching in this difficult time.Your keen interest in academics has made online 

teaching a great success in ARKA JAIN University throughout the Lockdown period 

when traditional teaching has become far-fetched.  

It’s now time to meet your parents to exchange views to bring significant 

excellence in academics through the virtual platform. The meeting will be 

conducted through Zoom App. The time and date have been mentioned in 

“SAMVAAD”, the poster given below. The id and password for the meeting will be 

the same. 

This will be one to one meeting so any kind of inconvenience is regretted. 





 

 

 

 



 


